
From: Elizabeth Sellckman [mailto:eselick@aol.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 8:35 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Duke Energy Proposed Natural Gas Pipeline in Hamilton County - OPSB Case # 16-0253-GA-BTX 

As a resident of Hamilton County, I am against the proposed pipeline. Why take a chance placing it is 
such a populated area? It is almost twice as large as the line In San Francisco which burned houses a 
half mile away and caused damage to houses up to one mile away. We can only guess what the blast 
and burn radius would be but twice as far is a conservative guess. 

Please oppose all routes under consideration as this project presents a serious threat to public safety. 
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